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Collaboration with schools
On January 27, 2021, a meeting with high school students was organized at the
Yunusabad district secondary school No. 271 of Tashkent under the leadership
of R.Khakimov, Dean of the   Organization and Management  of Water
Economy Faculty, in cooperation with B.Sultanov, Head of the Economics
Department, B.Shafkarov, Associate Professor of Management Department,
J.Turdiyev, Deputy Dean for Youth Work and K.Nosurullayev, teacher of the
Economics Department. Dean of the faculty R. Khakimov in detail told the
pupils about the activities of the Institute, the faculties and directions of
education, the conditions available at the Institute. In the course of
cooperation, it was decided to organize special open lessons for pupils, provide
methodical assistance to school teachers in organizing lessons, as well as
organize visits of schoolchildren to the Institute to familiarize them with the
activities of the Institute.


